
Guidelines for Outdoor Campus Decorations 
 

Decorations require reservations and approval a minimum of one week in advance from the 
Department of University Center Operations and Event Management in GUC Suite 107.  Organizations 
requesting to decorate must sign a form in agreement to the areas allowed to be decorated and the 
clean up at the conclusion of the event. 
 
Once the request is approved, the organization is entitled to decorate campus following the guidelines 
listed below: 
 
Guidelines: 

• The Memorial Amphitheatre is a war memorial and should not have banners or other items tied 
to it. 

• Nothing should be tied or fixed to the bridge at anytime.  This includes banners, balloons and 
ribbons. 

• Placing stakes in the ground in any location on campus must be approved prior to placement. 
• Ribbons can be tied around the trunks of trees but in no other way attached as to harm the tree. 
• Balloons must be tied to weighted objects (bricks, sand bags, etc.) and not tied to railings, 

buildings or branches. 
• No balloons shou


